
From: Sfbianchi@aol.com [mailto:Sfbianchi@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, February 5, 2017 7:38 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: (no subject) 
 
Hello,  
  
My name Steven Bianchi of Dalton,  NH. 
I oppose the  northern pass for many reasons, however my main concern is the anti-foliage chemicals 
used to control vegetation. These will get into our well water sooner or later and poison us. 80% of NH 
homes get their water from wells  
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